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PRESS RELEASE

INQUIRY INTO THE NSW GRAINS BOARD

PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD IN DUBBO

MONDAY 13 NOVEMBER 2000 

The Public Accounts Committee (PAC) is examining the financial affairs of the NSW Grains Board. As part of this inquiry the Committee will be holding public hearings in Dubbo on Monday 13 November 2000.

The public hearing will investigate specific issues relating to the financial affairs of the Board. It may also take evidence in relation to future arrangements. 

Past arrangements of the Grains Board have raised questions relating to accounting practices, economic strategies, representation of growers and lack of transparency in decision making processes.

Issues relating to the new privatised arrangements include transfer and conduct of statutory functions, protection of growers’ interests and accountability to Parliament.

Parties interested in appearing before the Committee should contact the Committee Secretariat on (02) 9230 2631 or (02) 9230 2521 or fax (02) 9230 2831 or email, pac@parliament.nsw.gov.au in order for arrangements to be made.

The hearing will be held on Monday 13 November at the Dubbo Council Chambers located at Church Street, Dubbo. Hearings will commence at 10:00 am.

General public are welcome.

For further information please contact the Committee Manager on (02) 9230 2631, (02) 9230 2521 or fax (02) 9230 2831 or email pac@parliament.nsw.gov.au
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